
Dear Parents/Carers  
  
Here we are at the end of another academic school year ! I would like to thank all our pupils, parents 
and carers for what has been a fantastic year. Without the support from families we would not have the 
opportunity to work with your wonderful children. I, along with teaching and support staff have enjoyed 
watching your children grow and develop both academically, socially and emotionally throughout the 
school year.  
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to thank our brilliant team of teachers and support staff who 
work at New Delaval and for the work they do to support our children in school. 
 
Staff and children would also like to wish our Year 6 pupils all the very best for their  journey into  
secondary education.  Year 6 have been a brilliant year group they have worked extremely hard all 
through the year and coped amazingly well with SATs, showing maturity beyond their years.  We will 
miss them but they are ready to embrace and enjoy secondary life.   
 
Thank you once again for your support, have a lovely safe summer break and let’s hope the sun  
continues to shine. 
 
Finally, please remember we have two teacher training days at the beginning of the Autumn term so 
children will return to school on Wednesday 5th September at 8:45am.    
 

 
 
 

Mrs D T Worrall 
Headteacher 
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Focus on Reading 2018/2019  
Summer Break Competition 

 
Reading will be a focus at New Delaval next academic year. So during the 
summer holidays ring-fence the time to read with your child. The holidays 
are always busy, but 10 –15 minutes of reading with your child every day is 
one of the best ways you can help them 

with their learning. If you are out and about over the holidays take a  
photograph of your child reading a favourite book in a different setting, 
prizes will be awarded for the photographs of children reading in the 

most unusual places! Happy Reading! 
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Holiday or Closure Date on which school 
will close  

Date on which school will 
reopen 

Summer 2018  Friday 20th July  
2:00pm  

Wednesday 5th September 
2018  

October Mid Term 2018  Friday 26th October  
3:15pm  

Monday 5th November 
2018   

Christmas/New Year 
2018/2019  

Friday 21st December 
2018  

2:00pm 

Monday 7th January 2019 

Spring Mid-Term 2019  Friday 15th February 2019 
3:15pm  

Monday 25th February 
2019  

Easter 2019  Friday 5th April 2019  
2:00pm 

Tuesday 23rd April 2019  

May Day  Monday 6th May 2019  Tuesday 7th May 2019  

 

Holiday Dates 


